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The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
 

Next week is Anti-bullying Week and the theme for this is “One Kind Word”  We will be starting off 

with ODD SOCK DAY on Monday 15th November 2021.  We look forward to seeing lots of lovely  

odd socks !!!.  

Great news, after such a long break, we are happy to announce the return of the Parent and 

Carer Forum.  This very useful event will be held monthly, giving parents and carers of children at 

The Livity School the opportunity to meet and chat over coffee/tea and biscuits.   The Forum also 

offers a safe and comfortable environment where parents and carers can share information and 

support each other.    

The first meeting will be held on Wednesday 17th November 2021 at 9.30am to 11.00am.   

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent.  
  

Red Class  

We have been continuing with our theme of 

autumn with sensory stories and making apple 

turnovers in cooking. The children pressed a 

switch to operate the wind machine. A child 

had a birthday celebration which everyone 

enjoyed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yellow Class 

Children in Yellow Class have been exploring 

and painting with coloured ice cubes. They 

have been learning how ice cubes melt to 

become water again. They had fun playing 

different games with the parachute in little 

groups. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gold Class  

   Gold Class made guacamole this week.  We 

identified the ingredients and followed the 

instructions.  It tasted good! 

We are learning the value of the coins and 

using them to buy our favorite snack. 

We can use different Augmentative and 

Alternative communication (AAC) systems to 

make ourselves understood. 

 

Pink Class  

It’s been a busy week in Pink Class. We’ve 

been exploring Autumn colours and have 

started our new story Leaf Man. We’ve 

also been working in hard in My Thinking 

and My Communication.  
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Blue Class  

We have enjoyed music with Kim this week.  

We have been learning to count and match 

money in maths.  In art we have mixing 

colours and predicting what new colour we 

will make.  

Orange Class 

In orange class this week, we read “The Very 

Hungry Caterpillar’s story”. Children had the 

opportunity to develop their reading skills by 

matching words to pictures or pictures to 

pictures. Building on previous learning, we 

continued to develop our numeracy skills by 

counting little pigs and finding the 

corresponding number to match them.  

  

Ladybird Class  

Ladybirds had a great week. We have been 

using our communication skills using symbols 

and photos to choose and make request 

throughout the day. Have a lovely weekend. 

  
 

 

Rainbow Class 

 

We have had a fantastic week. On Friday we 

celebrated Diwali and we ran an art 

workshop for the school. Children were able 

to make diyas using dough, lanterns and 

rangoli patterns with coloured rice. At the 

end, classes were offered potato curry and 

naan bread. Thank you to all who helped 

setup and run the workshop. 

 

   
 

Green Class 

Green Class have really enjoyed their music 

session this week. We practised drumming, but 

our favorite was the guitar. We also liked 

following instructions to make vegan 

marshmallow crispy cakes. We controlled the 

microwave using a switch and explored the 

mix to make shapes.  

      
 

Purple Class  

  This week Purple Class have been studying 

and recreating patterns. We have also been 

learning about different modes of transport. In 

science this week Purple class had a lot of fun 

making slime.  

 

Butterfly Class  

This week in Butterfly Class we have explored 

food ingredients and messy play resources 

with our hands. We have enjoyed the 

counting song ‘Alice the Camel’  and learnt 

about object permanence. We explored  

through activities with objects hiding in  

shredded paper,  under poms poms and 

tissue paper.  
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Silver Class  

This week in Silver class our big book was “The 

Very Hungry Caterpillar”. We also learned 

about Remembrance Day. The children 

did activities involving poppies.  

      

 

     

Stay Alert to the Symptoms of Corovavirus 

 

 
 

HIGH 

TEMPERATURE 

 

 

NEW 

CONTINUOUS 

COUGH 

 

 

LOSS OF  

TASTE OR 

SMELL? 

 

 

 

You can book a free COVID test by visiting the 

following web address: 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

For guidance on responding to Corona Virus 

in children please visit the following web 

address:  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-

covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th December Last Day of School Term  

4th January   First Day of School Term 

 

All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

 

 

Don’t Forget 

 

 

The new school website 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 
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